
name for warehouses to whicli rnay be added,
the advanfage, both to utility and beatity, by the
introduction of canals, and the situation of Ilie

city between two rivers, -the Delàware and the
Schuylkill, wh,*ich nearly enclose it. It was

fouaded by the celebrated Williain Penn, fn 1682.
Ile received a grant of lands, on the western side

.of the Delaware, frorn the crown, since erected
into a province, zalled Pennsylvania. The ývisdorn,,

modeiation, justice, and liumanity of this great
man's character, were emiiiently displayed in the-
plan of his city, the code of laws for the govern».
ment of his -province, and his upright and generous
treatment of the Indians from whorn lie rnade the

purchase. Their Yeneration for bis mernory is -so
deeply"rooted, and their confidence in his veracify

so unshaken, that, to this day, they are never
perfectly satisfied «ith any treaty, unless some

Quaker's are present -at the conférence; for, ey-
they, the descendants of William Penn wili never
sufer us to be deceived. À more noble festimony to,
his'integrity than the sculptured bust, or marble
monument.

There are but few poor, as may be expeefed in
a country, where every man who enjoys health and
strength, may earn a comfortable subsistence; but
great attention is paid to, those few who want it.

The hospital is buift in the fotm of 'a Roman -H,
and is under excellent regulvitions; snpplying the
sick and i«firm with every necessary-comfort, bem.

sides


